
Dear iSTEPup foundation, 

I am Fredy Joseph a student at Buhongwa College of Health and Allied Science[BUCOHAS].the aim of 

writing to you is primarily to express my deepest gratitude for your unselfish support and contribution 

and special thanks for the financial support that the iSTEPup organization has offered me. 

Secondly, I want to inform you about my results of the final examination of the complete first year in 

pharmaceutical science. I would like to announce that I have passed my final examination and I am 

allowed to continue with my second year. The new semester has already begun. Hopefully the iSTEPup 

foundation will continue to support me during my studies and make me able to become a professional 

to provide pharmaceutical needs to the various places where there is no professional people. Also, I am 

requesting the iSTEPup organization if it might be possible to receive a little extra funding for a laptop to 

support me on studying. 

I have really being worrying about my studies but the iSTEPup organization have showed much financial 

support on my education. I want to express my deepest appreciation for the your contribution in paying 

the tuition fee. Your assistance was gratifying and once again from the bottom of my heart I say thank 

you and may God bless you. I really want to say that the help I have received from iSTEPup has taught 

me also give back to the community whenever I can. With the help of iSTEPup will be able to become a 

pharmacist and provide health services to the society. Together we step up for health! Below I have 

attached my results and also the tution fee structure for the second year. 

      Thanks from heart, 

      Fredy Joseph 

 


